
 

Safeguarding Policy Summary for Parents 

Rationale:  At Henleaze Infant School we believe that safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is everyone’s responsibility. Everyone 

who comes into contact with children, their families and carers, has a role to play. In order to fulfil this responsibility effectively, all professionals 

should make sure their approach is child centred. This means that they should always consider what is in the best interests of the child. 

Principles:  

● Children have a right to be safe, to be listened to, valued and respected.  

● Parents and carers have a right to be informed of any concerns regarding their child.   

● Children are best protected when parents and the pre-school work together. 

● All staff and volunteers are given appropriate training and support.  

● All staff and volunteers are subject to rigorous recruitment checks. 

● Through our Henleaze Infant School Curriculum children are taught how to stay safe 

We will consult with appropriate outside agencies when there are concerns that a child may have been abused or neglected. We will discuss with parents/carers 

any concerns they have about children. Parents/carers will be kept informed of what has happened. Parents should report their concerns to our team.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)      Deputy DSL                        Safeguarding Governor                   Safeguarding Partners:  

            Gemma Fricker     Ruth Gibson                            Louise Walton   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

To see our full Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy click here  

Other related Policies available on our school website: Behaviour Policy, Anti-Bullying Policy, Attendance Policy, Online Safety Policy 

https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Safeguarding-and-Child-Protection-Policy-2022-Final.pdf

